
 

PARENTAL PERMISSION DOCUMENT 
 

Child’s Name: _________________    Date of Birth _________ 
 

this permission slip will cover the items stated for all of your child’s time at 
 

BRIMINGTON MANOR INFANT & NURSERY SCHOOL 

 
************************************************************************** 

I give permission for my child to be individually photographed or videoed where the pictures 

are to be displayed only within the school, or sent home for purchase. 

 

************************************************************************** 

I give permission for my child to be photographed or videoed by parents attending school 

functions (concerts etc). 

 

************************************************************************** 

I give permission for my child to be photographed and their name released to appear in the 

local press when the school has taken part in an activity or received an award etc. 

 

************************************************************************** 

I give permission for my child’s photograph to be used on the Brimington Manor Website on 

the internet. 

 

************************************************************************** 

I have read and understood the school’s policy (SBLC) on wearing jewellery in school. 

 

************************************************************************* 

I have read and understand the school’s Sun Awareness policy. 

 

************************************************************************* 

I will not place photographs of school activities or events on any social networking sites (e.g. 

Facebook). 

 

 ************************************************************************ 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________________ 

 

NAME: _____________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ______________________________________________________ 

 

 

If you do not give permission for any of the above items please delete and send a letter to 

the Headteacher confirming this.    Many thanks 

 
If in the future you wish to change any of the authorisations, please ask for another 

of these forms.                                                   
 

 Issued: September 2016 


